
 
       August 8, 2005 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223-1350 
 

Re: Case 03-E-0188 – Order Regarding Retail Renewable Portfolio Standard  
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
New York State Electric & Gas Corporation ("NYSEG") hereby submits for filing the 
following enclosed tariff leaves in further compliance with the New York Public Service 
Commission’s ("Commission’s") Order Regarding Retail Renewable Portfolio Standard 
(“RPS”), in Case 03-E-0188, issued and effective September 24, 2004 (the “Order”).  
This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) 
to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H).    
 
PSC No. 120 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service   
 
Leaf No. 123, Revision 5  
Leaf No. 133, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 160, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 197, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 208, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 221, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 261, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 272, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 289, Revision 10 
Leaf No. 300, Revision 5 
Leaf No. 310, Revision 6 
Leaf No. 318, Revision 7 
 
PSC No. 121 – Electricity, Schedule for Electric Service Street Lighting 
 
Leaf No. 24, Revision 6 
Leaf No. 37, Revision 6 
Leaf No. 59, Revision 6 
 
Effective:   October 1, 2005 
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NYSEG originally filed these tariffs on December 20, 2004 in compliance with the 
Order.  NYSEG filed revisions to these tariffs on February 23, 2005, at the request of 
Staff.   
 
This filing modifies the Renewable Portfolio Standard Charge (“RPS”), from $.00021 per 
kWh, to $.0002 per kWh for all service classes.  NYSEG inadvertently carried the RPS 
charge to 5 decimal places when it should have carried the RPS charge to only 4 decimal 
places consistent with the System Benefits Charge (“SBC”).  
 
Please direct any questions pertaining to this filing to Cindy Reed at (607) 762-7656 or to 
me at (607) 762-7341. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
       Christine M. Stratakos 
       Manager, Pricing & Analysis 
       Rates & Regulatory Economics 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  C. L. Reed 
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